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Ref:  7891/20 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1 December 2020 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner on 16 November 2020.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
Telephony System 
 
1. What is your current telephony system? 
2. How many users of the telephony system? 
3. When is the contract up for renewal? 
4. Are you considering or interested in Microsoft Teams Voice (Direct Routing)? 
5. The name (separately) and email address of the primary contact for this contract? 
6. Current annual spend? 
 
Mobile phone contracts 
 
1. Who is your current mobile phone provider? 
2. How many mobile connections? 
3. When is the contract up for renewal? 
4. How long do you contract for (24 or 36 months)? 
5. The name (separately) and email address of the primary contact for this contract? 
6. Current annual spend? 
 
Crown Commercial Services frameworks 
 
Do you procure through the Networks Services 2 framework? (RM3808 previously RM1045) If not, 
how do you procure mobiles and telecommunication services/solutions? 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you 



 

  

have requested, however this information may be held by Nottinghamshire Police.  The OPCC is one 
part of a larger contract led by Nottinghamshire Police therefore I would advise you to contact 
Nottinghamshire Police directly. 
 
Their contact details are provided below. 
 
Nottinghamshire Police 
Freedom of Information 
Sherwood Lodge 
Arnold 
Nottingham 
NG5 8PP 
 
E-mail:  freedomofinformation@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the Freedom of 
Information Officer on telephone number 0115 844 5998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Owen 
Business Support Manager 
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